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UPDATE FROM COMMUNITY AREA TRANSPORT GROUP 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 

1.1. To provide an update on schemes currently being considered by the 
Community Area Transport Group (CATG). 

 
2. Background 
 

2.1. The CATG last met in June, and discussed a number of ongoing and new 
projects. 
 

3. Main Update 
 

3.1. The minutes of the June meeting are attached. 
 

3.2. The 2013/14 budget for the Group was confirmed at the June meeting as 
£17,771.  The outturn from 2012/13 has yet to be confirmed, but will not 
significantly impact upon this figure. 

 
3.3. The two main schemes recommended for funding (figures are 

approximations) at the June meeting was: 
 

Tanners Lane to Bridge Garage, Shrewton: new carriageway edge 
line and textured surface to delineate a pedestrian area 
 

£2,000 

Winterbourne Earls (A338): second assisted crossing £3,500 

 
 

4. Financial Implications 
 

Subject to the board’s agreement of this report’s recommendation, and to the 
details of the 12/13 outturn, the budget remaining for 2013/14 is £12,271. 
 

5. Recommendation 
 

To confirm support for the Transport Group’s recommendations to fund the 
schemes listed in the table above at paragraph 3.3. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Karen Linaker, Amesbury Community Area Manager 
01722 434697 or 07917 751728 
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